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THURSDAY 23rd November 2023 
 

Arlingham 
Meeting at the Library at 9.30am we will complete a 5 mile circular walk 

from the Red Lion, Arlingham (GL2 7JN). Please be there ready to leave 

by 10 am if you are going directly. 

The ‘Salmon Walk’ is bounded by the River Severn on two sides. It is 

a level walk, no stiles, just kissing gates. It follows part of the  

Severn Way, passes through farmland and lanes and may be muddy in 

places. Please let us know if you are coming on the walk 
 

  

Lunch at The Red Lion 
Orders need to be with Les and Judith by 16th November 

family.haines@btinternet.com      Menus attached  

  
 

                                              

Any other queries to Mary 

     mscottesloe@gmail.com  or 01453 832749 

    

£1 per walker.    Sorry, no dogs  

Ramblers walk at their own risk   
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